
 

 
 

Good afternoon Future Monarchs! 
  
We hope your school year is off to a good start. Here at Mater Dei, great things are 
happening and we cannot wait for you to experience them. We know choosing a 
high school for your student is a big decision and we do not take that lightly. To help 
make an informed decision, we encourage you to visit campus for a tour, shadow 
day, parent social, information night, or admissions event. We are confident that you 
will feel the HONOR, GLORY, and LOVE that our students experience each day on this 
amazing campus. As always, we are here to answer any questions or help you 
navigate the admissions process.  
  
Please click below for more information about the ways you can engage with our 
campus: 

 

 

Information Night 

 

 

Prospective Parent Meeting & Social 

 

 

Early Qualification & Financial Aid Deadline 

 

https://www.materdei.org/apps/pages/index.jsp?uREC_ID=70022&type=d&pREC_ID=107032
https://www.materdei.org/apps/pages/index.jsp?uREC_ID=70022&type=d&pREC_ID=1008854
https://www.materdei.org/apps/pages/index.jsp?uREC_ID=70022&type=d&pREC_ID=1799611


 
Schedule a Tour 

Schedule a Shadow Day 

We can't wait to see you on campus! Thank you for your interest in Mater Dei High 
School. Go Monarchs! 
  

 
 

Mrs. Jennifer Hornbuckle 
Director of Admissions 

Email Jennifer 

 
 

Mr. Nathan Underwood 
Director of Admissions Marketing 

Email Nathan 

 

https://www.materdei.org/apps/pages/index.jsp?uREC_ID=70022&type=d&pREC_ID=2223512
https://www.materdei.org/apps/pages/index.jsp?uREC_ID=70022&type=d&pREC_ID=2223533
mailto:jhornbuckle@materdei.org
mailto:Nunderwood@materdei.org

